
 

Woodstock School  
Anti-bullying Ambassador Training 

 
On October 10th Mrs Garland, Miss Lewis and Ms 

Carr took our 6 anti-bullying ambassadors to a 
training day at UWE.  

 
Here we were taught about the importance of 

team work, the different types of bullying, what 
an ambassador is, bullying scenarios and what we 

can do to help! 



We worked well 
in pairs and 

teams to develop 
our 

understanding of 
bullying 

behaviours.  



We will continue our training in our fortnightly 
anti-bullying meetings and get our ambassador 

badges at the end of our course! 

We have an 
important role in 

Woodstock School 
and can’t wait to 

help others! 


